## PEELERS

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches

Address: 120 Folkstone Court · Easley, SC 29640 E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com



March 2010

Dear Praying Friends,

Thanks to all who have prayed for me during my surgery. My hand is healing well and I am almost back to full strength. The recovery time has been longer this time than it was when I had this surgery a few years ago. Please pray that the condition will not return as it sometimes does.

We have returned to our meeting schedule and anticipate many miles of travel over the next two months. We are enjoying being with many of you when we report the work in Africa. It is a blessing to meet many new people as well. We are glad to see many churches growing. Sadly, the economy has hit others very hard and we have lost additional support. We ask that you pray for us to be able to replace this support quickly.

Our trip to Pohnpei, Micronesia is just around the corner. We are planning to leave in September. We have raised about 40% of the needed plane fare. We hope to book these flights when we get about 75% of the fare raised. The work there will be a little different from our last field. We will be running a radio station and finishing an apartment while the missionaries are on furlough. We have been to Micronesia before but were on a different island.

We have been in contact with one of the young men in Ghana. He is in school. He is doing well and we are so happy that he now has e-mail. This will be a much better way to keep up with what is happening there. Please keep Isaac in your prayers.

Praises - My hand is healing well
Growth in some of our supporting churches

Prayer Requests - Benard, Emmanuel and Isaac in Ghana
Funds for the trip to Pohnpei, Micronesia
New supporting churches
Travel safety

In His Service,

Jack & Melinda